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Bob & Marcia Kinsey 

 

Monthly Gatherings 
Join us at our next monthly 

gathering at Spirited Art! 
 

Spirited Art is located at: 
543 W. Maple Ave. 

Adrian, MI 
(Enter lot off of River St.)  

 
Our Monthly Gathering is held 
the 2nd Sunday of the Month.  
8:30am for social time, coffee & 
doughnuts.  Come and enjoy the 
camaraderie of your fellow 
GWRRA Members and our 
Chapter W Family!  Gathering 
starts at 9am. 

 
Our next Gathering is 

Oct. 9th 
 
 
 

Gold Wing Road Riders Association 

Friends for Fun, Safety 
and Knowledge! 

October 2016 

Hello Chapter W family 

 

Welcome to fall. I really love fall the best the only thing about it is 

what comes after, that four letter word we all as bikers hate to see, 

snow. We only have a limited number of days left to enjoy our 

favorite pass time, riding so get out there and enjoy the colors and 

crisp air while you can. 

September was a busy time for our chapter, it started with our Toy 

Run we had great weather and a good turnout, not the best we have 

ever had but not the worst either. As a chapter we all pull together 

and did what we always do (get the job done). I know I speak for the Probst, and the Papworths 

when I say how proud we are of the job everyone did at the Toy Run. 

We had our campout at Sauderôs campground in Archbold, Ohio the week after the Toy Run 

we had nine campers. If you didnôt get the chance to come out to the campground this year we 

are planning on doing it again next year around the same time. We had a boiled Hobo Dinner 

on Friday night Karen and Dick supplied the cooking container and everyone else supplied the 

contents it was so good we are discussing having the same thing next year instead of going to 

the Barn Restaurant. A lot of you came on Friday night for the dinner what a good time we all 

had Pattie Kintner spent a couple hours constructing a game to play after the meal. It didnôt get 

far as soon as Cal got hold of the shrink wrap it was only seconds before it was all undone he 

said he deals with shrink wrap at work all the time and knows how to handle it lol. We all en-

joyed the contents of the shrink wrap thanks to Cal sharing and Pattie for putting it together. 

Saturday night we all went over to the Barn Restaurant for dinner, we had three people enjoy 

our fine voices LOL sing Happy Birthday to them Susie Stoddard, Jim Morrison  and Luisa 

Kinsey all celebrated birthdays in September. 

 Later in the month some of us went to 1835 W. Monroe Rd. Tecumseh to cook hotdogs for the 

participants and their families of Lenawee Therapeutic Riding thanks to our Couple Of The 

Year Jim and Penny Morrison for getting things together for us. We all watched the partici-

pants get on the horses and ride around the track while volunteers held the horses and sup-

ported the riders. What a great thing this is for Lenawee County residence that need this par-

ticular therapy. It was discussed that perhaps we could get together with Lenawee Therapeutic 

Riding and do a fund raising event. Nothing has been planned but we are open to suggestions 

the job they do is so important to these families. 

We picked the dinner rides for October and decided to keep the last two local because of the 

colder weather and the shorter day light hours also the deer are very active because the farmers 

are getting their crops out and the deer are moving more during this time of the year. We won-

der if we should start meeting at the restaurant in Oct instead of Nov. what you think. Give us 

your input at our gathering in November. We also need to have suggestions on our next Couple 

Of The Year. 

Our Christmas Party is fast approaching so we are giving you a heads up wear you ugliest 

sweater you may be the one to win a special gift. 

 

Remember yesterday is the past                                                                Bob and Marcia Kinsey 

Tomorrow is the future                                                                               G.W.R.R.A Michigan 

Today is a Present that God has given you                                                   Chapter W Directors 

Make the best of it                                                                                          S.E. Section A.D.D. 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/543+W+Maple+Ave,+Adrian,+MI+49221/@41.9049216,-84.0425455,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x883cf1c74ca1c2dd:0x3fc15ef3a6cf55ca?hl=en
https://www.google.com/maps/place/543+W+Maple+Ave,+Adrian,+MI+49221/@41.9049216,-84.0425455,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x883cf1c74ca1c2dd:0x3fc15ef3a6cf55ca?hl=en


  

 

Chapter/District Ticket Sales 
Kent & Annette Naugle 

(517) 423-7884 
 

Public Relations 
TBA 

 
2016 Toy Run Coordinators 

Dick & Karen Papworth 
(517) 451-8435 

 
Ride Coordinator 

Cal DeLine 
(517) 263-1550 

 
 
 

Road Captains: 
 

Cal & Beth DeLine   
(517) 263-1550 

 
Scott & Sherri Griewahn 

(517) 263-6008 
 

Ken & Patti Kintner 
(517) 902-9893 

 
Kent & Annette Naugle 

(517) 423-7884 
 

Dick & Karen Papworth 
(517) 451-8435 

 
Fred & Randa Probst 

(517) 424-8241 
 

Ed Philo 
(517) 605-0417 

 
Dave & Bev Seeburger 

(517) 436-3391 
 

Craig & Tanya White 
(517) 263-3510 

2016 MI-W Couple of the Year 
Jim & Penny Morrison 

The Chapter ñWò TEAM 
 

Chapter Directors 
Bob & Marcia Kinsey 

(517) 458-6807 

Assistant Chapter Directors 
Fred & Randa Probst 

(517) 424-8241 
 

Chapter Educator 
Susie Stoddard 
(517) 263-7754 

 
Treasurer 
Deb Bailey 

(517) 436-3735 
 

Membership Enhancement 
Patti Kintner 

(517) 902-6222 
 

Newsletter Editor 
Jim Morrison 

(517) 902-3862 
 

Couple of the Year 2016 
Jim & Penny Morrison 

 
Secretary 

Pat Szymanski 
(517) 263-4196 

 
W-News Reporter 

Suzy Stoddard 
(517) 263-7754 

 
Brag Book 
Beth DeLine 

(517) 263-1550 
 

Sunshine Person 
Karen Papworth 
(517) 451-8435 

 
Goodies 

Dick & Karen Papworth 
(517) 451-8435 

 
Awards, Plaques, Pins 

Dan Bailey 
(517) 436-3735 

 

Directors of GWRRA 
Ray & Sandy Garris 
director@gwrra.org 

 
 

Region D Directors 
Lloyd & Becky Glydewell 

lglydewell@att.net 
 
 

Region D Couple of the Year 
16-17 Gary & Karen Ballou 

 
 

Michigan District Directors 
Bob & Kim Scott 

bobscott@ejourney.com 
(989) 429-9144 

 
Michigan District Educator 

Richard Andreen 
(810) 834-9125 

 
Assistant District Directors 

Southeast Section 
Bob & Marcia Kinsey 

(517) 458-6807 
 

2016 Michigan Couple of the Year 

           Brent & Sandra Blackburn 

Show YOUR Chapter Pride! 

 

Need Chapter Shirts? 

Call 

Vicki Riddle   605-0592 
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September 11  2016 

October 2016 
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September 11  2016 
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September 11  2016 



  

 

Los Dos Gallos Toledo, OH - September 
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Pre Toy Run Ride Highland Inn Manitou Beach, MI - September 10th 

Please forward Dinner ride pictures  

via text @517-902-3862, or email 

@jmmo1@comcast.net, or post  

on Chapter Wôs Facebook page. 


